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Subject: Note that Subject Access requests for data should now be free

Description: With GDPR, Subject Access Requests for data BitFolk holds about customers should be free. See: 

https://ico.org.uk/for-organisations/guide-to-the-general-data-protection-regulation-gdpr/individual-rights/right-o

f-access/
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